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I do not support this bill.  You are allowing for more building without taking into 

consideration the lack of infrastructure and lack of services available to 

accommodate all of the housing units you are proposing.  By allowing all of these 

people to move here you are destroying the livability of those that have been here our 

whole lives, and contribute to the community, not just take from it, as most of the new 

people moving here are. Do not let this pass. 


